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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 10:54 AM

To: ‘Nathan Alleman’

Cc: ‘KPerkins@matadorresources.com’

Subject: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: Anthem Water Solutions, LLC_Munoz SWD No.1_

Matador Resources

RE: Munoz SWD No.1 (APl 30-15-33518; Admin. Appl. No pBL2029342480) Lot 1 S1 T23S R27E, NMPM, Eddy County
Mr. Alleman,

The OCD was notified by Matador Resources that they are protesting this application. This party has been identified as
an affected person for the location being considered. Because of the protest, the application can no longer be reviewed
administratively. You are being notified that for this application to be considered, Anthem Water Solutions, LLC,
currently has two options; the first is to go to hearing, the second is to negotiate a resolution with the protesting party.
If the protest is withdrawn, then the application can be reviewed administratively. In the meantime, the application will
be retained pending a hearing or other resolution. Please continue to provide OCD with information regarding the
standing of this application and feel free to call me with any questions.

Contact for Matador:

Kyle Perkins

Senior Operations and Regulatory Counsel
Matador Resources Company

5400 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1500

Dallas, TX 75240

(972) 371-5202 (office)

(214) 866-4802 (fax)
kperkins@matadorresources.com

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Engineer

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3401




Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 2:46 PM

To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Cc: Salvidrez, Marlene, EMNRD

Subject: FW: Munoz SWD 1 - Anthem Water Solutions
Attachments: Munoz SWD #1-Lot 1 1-23S-27E Eddy Co.pdf

Baylen: Since you completed the last protest.
Marlene: we got this. PRG

From: Bradfute, Jennifer (MRO) <jbradfute@marathonoil.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 2:21 PM

To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>; Salvidrez, Marlene, EMNRD
<Marlene.Salvidrez@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] FW: Munoz SWD 1 - Anthem Water Solutions

All: Marathon Oil was forwarded a copy of the attached application. Marathon objects to this application and noted a
few concerns. The basis of Marathon’s objection is that the planned SWD would impact Marathon’s correlative rights

and development plans in the adjoining sections. Marathon also noted that the applicant does not appear to have an

OGRID Number and further notes that Marathon did not receive proper notice of the application.

| would be happy to discuss any of these concerns with the applicant.

Thanks!
Jennifer

Jennifer Bradfute
Senior Attorney,
Permian & Bakken

Marathon Qil Company
Office: 505-856-4019

Cell: 505-264-8740
jbradfute@marathonoil.com

Ny

MarathonQil




